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The Fourth Annual Meeting
The Annual Meeting of this Institution was held in Asso­

ciation Hall, Yonge St., on Tuesday, October 13th, at 3.30 p.m. 
Many of the friends and well-wishers of the Institution attended.

Mr. W. H. Howland was present and took the chair. The 
Rev. John Pearson opened the meeting by prayer.

Letters were read from Rev. D. J. Macdonnell, Ur. Hoskin, 
the Mayor of Toronto, Dr. Potts, Mr. W. B. Mc Murrich, Dr. 
Thomas and others, regretting that they were not able to be 
present at the meeting.

Mr. J. I. Davidson then read the Secretary’s Report and 
moved that it be adopted.

It is as follows.:—
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Fourth Annual Report.
N presenting this, the fourth Annual Report to the friends 

and supporters of Hillcrest Convalescent Home, the 
Board of Managers would desire first of all to express 

their thanks and gratitude to Almighty God who has in an 
especial manner blessed us and has given us “ good success ” in 
in what we have undertaken.

This has been a year of great progress with us. During 
it we have undertaken and carried through successfully three 
important improvements, by which we have almost doubled our 
accomodation for patients and greatly added to the efficiency of 

Home. These alterations were rendered necessary by the
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